
 
 
 

CRD Evacuation Alert Lift 
Snaking River Fire Area 

 
 

Sunday, August 3, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
The Evacuation Alert issued on Friday August 1, 2025 at 10:30 a.m. for the Snaking River Fire Area 
has been lifted. 
 
Should conditions change, an Evacuation Alert and/or Evacuation Order will be reinstated as 
necessary. 
 
For more information contact: 1-866-759-4977 

 
 
 
     
Margo Wagner, CRD Chair 

Margo A. Wagner (Aug 3, 2025 18:29:01 PDT)

https://na3.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAhSbeojlcNRaSLw9qZH0rNHw-XMX3RjBU



	2025-08-03 Snaking River Fire Area Alert Lift.pdf
	20250803 Snaking River Fire Area Alert-lift

		2025-08-04T01:34:06+0000
	Certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




